
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO); Tucker, Shelly
Subject: RE: C141 1RP-4754 Final
Date: Monday, May 7, 2018 8:30:00 AM
Attachments: approved_C141 1RP-4754 Final.pdf

Good morning Ms. Karrigan:
 
Thank you for your timely response.
 
The available information indicates OPERATOR has met the requirements of 19.15.29 NMAC
and no further corrective action is required. NMOCD considers 1RP-4754 closed. This
determination by the Oil Conservation Division does not relieve Operator of responsibility should
future information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the
environment. Furthermore, it does not relieve Operator of responsibility for compliance with any
federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.
 
Like approval from BLM required.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 6, 2018 9:25 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>
Subject: RE: C141 1RP-4754 Final
 
Olivia, Shelly,
 
Thank you for the help on this. I was able to locate photos from the initial discovery. The C141 has
been updated with additional photos.
 
Callie
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From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Thursday, May 3, 2018 10:58 AM
To: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>
Subject: [External] RE: C141 1RP-4754 Final
 
Beware of links/attachments.
Good morning Ms. Karrigan:
 
Thank you for the update. I will close 1RP-4754 when photo documentation, taken on the day of
discovery, are submitted verifying the change in release volume.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 3, 2018 8:30 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>
Subject: C141 1RP-4754 Final
 
Olivia, Shelly,
 
I am currently going through our pending open releases and wanted to discuss 1RP-4754. The initial
C141 stated a volume of 193 bbls, which according to the Operator and our Operations group, was
an error in calculation due to a false tank reading. I’d like to respectfully request to amend the
released volume to 28 bbls. A hauler was able to recover the majority of the release due to standing
fluids and the rock in containment disposed of and replaced.
 
This release was prior to my employment here in January, I will look for original photos of the
release and provide these to you both. I just wanted to reach out on the path forward for closure.
 
Thank you for your help,
 
Callie
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